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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 8:46 AM
To: 'John Dunaway'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate Increase

Good morning Mr. Dunaway,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 
 
 

From: John Dunaway [mailto:jdunaway1250@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2017 9:19 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate Increase 
 

No to increase above inflation rate currently (.03%) and no to any fixed monthly 
increases at all added on to charges no matter what amount of electricity a customer 
uses or does not use. 
 
Gulf Power has made plenty of money on their current package since the last 
increase.  Along with natural growth, they simply have decided to do other things than 
this needed infrastructure improvement with the profits it earned. 
 
Maybe the Fla. PSC can get me a rate increase from my employer.  Since I am not a 
single provider, protected by government bureaucracy, I cannot hold a couple of public 
hearings and then lobby behind the scenes to government appointed members for the 
increase I desire. 
 
The industry straw man acting like a public watchdog group recommending an almost 
9% increase as reasonable was a joke.  
 
 

John Dunaway 
4000 Marriott Drive, PC, FL.  32408 
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PO Box 18225 
Panama City Beach, FL.  32417 
Phone: 850-234-3316 

 
 
        
 
 




